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City offers mural making workshop for local artists  

 
Barrie, ON- In partnership with arts organization Mural Routes, the City is virtually offering a series of 
mural making workshops for Simcoe County artists.  
 
“Murals are an essential part of public art and placemaking and have been used for recent projects in 
Barrie, including The Container Project and the Downtown Mural Project,” says Stephannie Schlichter, 
Director, Economic & Creative Development. “Artists who complete this workshop series will have an 
opportunity to be listed on the City’s public art roster for consideration when developing future 
projects.” 
 
There is a $50 fee to attend the workshop series, and the series covers the following topics related to 
mural making: project management, materials and techniques in mural making and digital design for 
mural making. The workshops will be held virtually February 9, 16 and 23, each from 6 to 8:30 p.m. 
 
Participants can learn more about the series at barrie.ca/workshops, or register for the series online by 
February 1 at muralroutes.ca/barrie-workshops.   
 
This initiative is supported by the Barrie Public Art Committee.    
 
About Mural Routes 
Mural Routes activates communities by facilitating the creation of responsive, collaborative murals, 
and provides opportunities to build and advance careers in mural art. Our vision is to be a leading 
resource for all artists, organizations and communities creating mural art. 
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For more information, please contact: 
Scott LaMantia 
Senior Communications Advisor 
scott.lamantia@barrie.ca  
705-794-0517 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.barrie.ca/Culture/Programs/Pages/Workshops.aspx
https://muralroutes.ca/barrie-workshops/
mailto:scott.lamantia@barrie.ca
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